
 
 

 

NOTIFICATION 

Shortlisted for Payment of Academic fee 

 

Dear Candidates, 

This is with reference to your candidature for UG admissions in respective 

departments at CURAJ. The link to pay the academic fee has been sent to 

the shortlisted candidates. The last date to pay Academic fees is 5th August 

2025.  

The candidates who have submitted the academic fees will only be 

considered for the preparation of merit list. The provisional admission will 

be strictly based on the CUET score and would be determined as per the 

reservation policy of Government of India.  

However, the payment of academic fee does not guarantee admission. 

After paying academic fee, candidates are required to come physically 

for admission counselling as per schedule given on the university 

website.  

For any clarification, you may write to admission@curaj.ac.in 
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